76 Roman Crescent London, ON N5V 4W4 November 28, 2011

Built and Natural Environment Committee Members London, ON

Dear Members:

It has been brought to my attention that the Council intends to close the issue of water fluoridation in London even though many questions posed to the City remain unanswered. Specifically, I would like to know where are the toxicological studies or randomized, controlled clinical human trials that show the safety of Hexafluorosilicic acid and Sodium silicofluoride?

The City is responsible for doing its due diligence to prove safety <u>before using</u> <u>these products</u>. Conforming to NSF/ANSI 60 standards without proving safety of use does not release the City from responsibility from consequences of use. And there is much evidence of consequences of use!

Given that there is no proof on the safe use of these products and in order to protect the health of its citizens, the City of London must cease use unless evidence of safety can be provided. Not only will this protect the health of its citizens, it will reduce City's operating costs (funds which are now being wasted on a product with no proven health benefits).

Yours truly,

Donna Costa

Donna Costa